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FAMILY FLOWERS: Thank you for the continued gifts of flowers for the Church. New flower 

list at the back of Church, in remembrance of Michael Connolly. Thank you 

 

Last week’s Offerings to the Parish: Total £586 49p Thank you    

 
 

Items for the Bulletin can be left at the Presbytery or emailed to annieteresa@hotmail.com or 

to michaelkujacz@hotmail.com  by Thursday as the Newsletter for inclusion the following Sunday is 

usually published Friday Morning.  

Signed Mass Cards can be obtained from Bridie Close, 44 Shawbrook Rd, during the week or on 

Sundays from the Bookstall (back of Church) or the Piety Stall (Parish Hall).   

mailto:annieteresa@hotmail.com%20or%20to%20michaelkujacz@hotmail.com%20%20b
mailto:annieteresa@hotmail.com%20or%20to%20michaelkujacz@hotmail.com%20%20b


 

Sunday 17th November 2013 

Thirty Third Sunday 

Parish Priest Mgr. Michael J Kujacz: Assistant Fr. Michael Job  

Address St. Bernard’s R C Church, Burnage Lane, Manchester   

M19 1DR 

Telephone0161 432 3628 Website http://stbernards-burnage.homeip.net 

    Month of the Holy Souls 
33rd Sunday MASS 7/ Creed 12 Sunday P.164 Eucharistic Prayer 3 (p27) 

 
When I needed a neighbour…! 

T he pictures of the devastation in the Philippines have been 

truly devastating, and the basic needs for food, water and 

shelter is very much to the fore. Our Government have offered 

to match £ for £ up to five million plus the other aid that they 

are sending. I know over the last few weeks we have had two 

appeals for the missions, could we have one more go today to 

send some much needed help to these beautiful people. Did you know that we have 

Philipino families in our Parish, and one of them young Christopher serves on the altar? 

 

You will have heard news of the Consultation which the Holy Father has invited us all to 

be involved in, if you would like the full consultation document, I have some  available in 

the Sacristy as well as copies from our Bishop’s conference. 

 

I have been invited to lead the one day pilgrimage to Lourdes on 8th December, with that 

in mind if you have any petitions to take to Lourdes please put them in the box in Our 

Lady’s Chapel, candle money can also be put into the box if you would like one lighting for 

your intentions. I will also place at the Grotto, your lists for the month of November 

which I hope you will think is a fitting thing to do. Mass in Lourdes on that day will be 

said for your intentions. 

 

After our recent Churches together meeting I am delighted to tell you that we are on 

the verge of setting up a Food Bank for Burnage, a lot of work has to go on still, but 

progress is now being made and I am glad that Kath Andrew and Dympna Dumplington 

have agreed to be on the steering group representing our Parish. 

 

There is Mass at St. Kentigan’s at 12 noon on Tuesday next for deceased Clergy of the 

Deanery: you will be most welcome.   God Bless mjk 

 
2014 – Year of Our Parish 

http://www.dec.org.uk/appeals/philippines-typhoon-appeal/philippines-typhoon-appeal-storify
http://stbernards-burnage.homeip.net/


THE HOLY FATHER’S INTENTIONS (November) 

General Intention: Suffering Priests. That priests who experience difficulties may find 

comfort in their suffering, support in their doubts, and confirmation in their fidelity. 

Missionary Intention: Latin American Churches. That as fruit of the continental 

mission, Latin American Churches may send missionaries to other Churches. 
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+ I offer our prayers and sympathy to the family and friends of Mary Walsh who has 

died. May she rest in the peace of the Lord. + 

    

 Masses received this week: Special Intention, Holy Souls, Liam McMahon Ints, 

Jackie O’Shea, Hastings Cramatica, Ted O’Reilly, Alice Egan, John Hodgkins, Joe 

Cravaghan, Sid Wolfe, John Spillane, John Press int, Michael Egan, Bridie Duffy, Kay 

McCauley. 

   Sick; please commend to your prayers the sick and housebound of the Parish 

especially, Maximus John Paul Payne(baby), Daniel, Michael Doyle, Jacob Bannister, John 

Doona, Margaret Keable, Eileen Tansey, Sheila MacCrimmond, Carolyn Smith, Pat Reid, 

Sally Kenny, Bernadette Maloney, Margaret Keable, Dena O’Meara, Mary Callaghan, 

Constance Murphy, Tony Masterson, Annie Clarke, Joseph Cravaghan, John Barnes, 

Denny McGuigan, George Hughes,  Honor Squires,  Maureen Nash,  Betty 

Foster ,  Steven Moorhouse, Alan O’Donnell, Pat Diamond, Dorothy Hampsey, Ann ie  

C l ar k ,  Jean Owen, Mary Whieldon, Pat Preston, Delia Connelly and Colin Pearson, 

 



The Sacrament of Baptism: if you have a child for baptism, please let us know ASAP. 

Our next meeting for Baptism will be Tuesday December 3rd at 7-30pm in the 

Presbytery.  

   Donations and Subscriptions for Salford Family Care(formally the Catholic 

Needlework Guild) are now due and will be collected in the next couple of weeks. Thank 

you for your generosity. New members will be welcome; please contact Eileen & Liam 

McMahon. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY. 

THIS SUNDAY 17th NOVEMBER BOTTLE SUNDAY  

1st DECEMBER CHRISTMAS FAIR 

 

Three weeks to go to our CHRISTMAS FAIR on SUNDAY 1st 

DECEMBER after the 10am Mass. Thank you to everyone who donated 

gifts and bottles. A box will remain at the back of church for the next few weeks for 

any further donations.  

 

Raffle tickets on sale at the back of church and in the Parish Hall don't miss the chance 

to win some great prizes. 

 

Can you bake? If you are able and wish to donate a cake or two please bring along to the 

School Hall on the Saturday before the fair between 10.00 and 12 noon or on the 

morning of the fair thank you.  

 

HELP NEEDED.  

Face painter. 

Set up. 

Help on the day. 

Tidy up after fair. 

A list is at the back of church. If you can spare an hour or two please leave your name 

and telephone number and we will be in touch. Thank you.  

Can you help set up, manage a stall or tidy up after the Fair? A list will be at the back if 

you can help please put your name down and we will contact you. Thank you 

Pilgrimage to Fatima.  28th May -1st June.  5 days-4 nights, half board in 3 star hotel.  

Cost 480. For more details or to book please contact Ann on 442 5259 

 OUTINGS. Family Pantomime 14th Dec, “Dick Whittington” details on poster Contact Pat 

Jones or Ann Tipper on 445 5259  
        
Old Gregorian's: Annual Mass for deceased former pupils and teachers of St Gregory's R C High 

School, Ardwick Green, Manchester to be celebrated at St. Kentigern's Church, at 7.30 p.m. on 

Friday 29th November, 2013 followed by a gathering in the St Kentigern's Social Club. Further 

information from Terry O’Neil 442 6839 or terry.oneil43@ntlworld.com                        
 

 Pope Francis Tweet; Our life must be centred on what is essential, on Jesus Christ. 

Everything else is secondary. 

mailto:terry.oneil43@ntlworld.com

